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Transcript



									[address redacted]

											26. 4. 39

Dear Mr Barry-Walsh,

			I am sorry I have not much to report since I was speaking to you on the phone last week.  I handed out the application forms you sent me and I am sure some at least will join.  M.O’Mara [details redacted] told me he would send on his form this week.  I wonder has he?  I am anxious about this one as he would be very useful at concerts or the like as he is a pretty fair “Tenor”.  I wrote to Mr Sheehy but am sorry to say have not heard from him or any other one in Stamford Hill.  I intended going to see him but am working late this week.  Perhaps you would send me on a few more application forms?

			Hoping you are keeping well.
						Yours sincerely,
								D McSwiney


